
Policy on Readmission 
 

Students who have previously attended Auburn University and who wish to re-enter must 

secure permission to register from the Office of the Registrar if they have not been enrolled 

during the preceding 12 months or if they have been academically ineligible to be enrolled. 

Undergraduate students who have not been enrolled at Auburn University for a period of five 

years or more and who are returning to the same curriculum may be subject to different 

university, college, school, or departmental requirements than those which existed at the time 

of their initial entry, as well as those which existed at the program level when continuous 

enrollment ceased. The university, college, school, or department reserves the right to review a 

foƌŵeƌ studeŶt’s coŵpleted woƌk, aŶd if deeŵed appƌopƌiate, ŵay ƌeƋuiƌe aŶy ƌeadŵitted 
student to meet graduation requirements as listed in the catalog in effect at the time of re-entry. 

In addition, each college/school may have more specific requirements for readmitted students.  

 

A student seeking readmission who has attended another college since being enrolled at Auburn 

University must: 

1. be eligible to re-enter the last institution attended, and  

2. have a 2.0 average overall in course work attempted at other colleges if they have 

been enrolled elsewhere for two or more terms.  

 

Two official transcripts from each institution attended must be furnished to the Office of the 

Registrar. Students who have been away from the University for more than one term must re-

establish their right to residency. They will initially be classified as a non-resident and be 

required to produce normal documentation.  

 

READMISSION FORM  

 

 

http://www.auburn.edu/administration/registrar/helpful_resources/enrollment/readmission-form.pdf

